



### **Coordinating Group Meeting Minutes 4/11/18**

1. Confirmed future meeting dates/topics/lunches.
  - a. April – John Hunt to show off his new development. Lunch provided by A&S
  - b. May – Accessibility, OIT to maybe provide lunch
  - c. June – UA Innovation Team, Andrew Richardson’s hotel simulation project
  - d. July – social lunch
  - e. August – OIT Security
2. John Hunt will send out a Qualtrics form to the WebTide community with a list of potential group projects after his presentation next week.
3. The team discussed updating the WebTide website. This will occur this summer.
4. The team also discussed updating the WebTide logo. Jessica and Rebecca will bring a few options to the next coordinating meeting. The coordinating team will narrow them down, and then survey the community to pick the favorite!